
Year 4 Parents Workshop  

Every Wednesday afternoon, in Y ear 4 Miss Preston and 

Miss Orme have been running a parent workshop for the 

children and their parent/carer s to practise their weighing 

and measuring skills whilst baking different Halloween and 

Christmas  treats. They had to weigh out different 

ingredients and measure the length of cakes and sweets. 

The children really enjoyed their parents/carer s joining in  

with them and taking part in the weekly competition which 

Mrs Hatton judged. We didnõt realise how competitive the 

parents were! I t looked like they had more fun than the 

children! One parent said òWe really had fun, great to see 

the children working together.ó(Lacieõs Mum).  

 

 

 

 

 

The finished treats were judged on taste and appearance . 

This was Mrs Hattonõs favourite part. 

 



Each week we had a winner who took home a 1st  place 

certificate. The winners were:  

Week 1- Trady and Kad ee for their spider rice crispie  cakes 

 

 

 

 

Week 2 - Kadee for her  super scary angel delight. Mum was 

really  proud of her creation!  

 

 

 

 

Week 3 - Lewis for  making a Christmas pudding , chocolate  

apple. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Week 4 - Cerys for her Rudolph cake.  

 

 

 

 

 

Week 5 - Jacob and Cerys for their Christmas chocolate 

logs. 

 

 

 

 

 

We would like to thank all the parents/carers that  

participated  each week and took part in the baking 

activities we organised.  

 

In the New Year we are hoping to set up some  more parent 

workshops with the year 3 children and their parent/carers. 

So keep a look out for your invitation!  




